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Cascade High robotics students to address State Senate 
With other robotics teams, CHS students will emphasize benefit of STEM learning 

The State Senate K-12 Education Committee on Tuesday will hear firsthand from 
Washington students. The Cascade Bruin robotics team members and other robotics 
team students will help senators understand the how being involved in a FIRST 
Robotics Team has impacted them individually. Students will relay how robotics has 
made a difference in school studies, graduation and career goals.  

Cascade High School Principal Cathy Woods expressed appreciation to legislative 
leaders for inviting students to speak to them. “This is a great opportunity for us to 
increase awareness of STEM programs in our state and at Cascade High School. What 
better ambassadors than our own students!”  

Cascade Bruin Robotics is a Boeing sponsored team. They will address the Committee 
on Feb. 3 at 1:30 p.m.  

---end--- 

mailto:mwaggoner@everettsd.org

